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31st March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you for all of the positive comments we have received about learning 
materials we have been providing online or via post (pre-arranged for those without 
internet access), as well as the teacher support offered through email.  This will be 
continuing during term time, Monday to Friday, until the Government tell us it is safe 
for schools to re-open. 
 
During this difficult time we have remained open for pupils of critical workers who 
needed our provision and have ensured that all of those entitled to free school 
meals, have been provided for via vouchers ahead of the Government voucher 
scheme. 
 
During the Easter break, however, Etone College will be closed to all pupils. In line 
with Government and Teaching Union advice, teachers will only set homework 
style/research activities for pupils to complete, rather than the regular learning 
resources/tasks teachers have been setting in line with timetabled lessons. 
 
There is no expectation that staff will respond to emails during the Easter break 
(3.00pm Friday 3rd April to 9.00am Monday 20th April).  Please tell your child/ren not 
to contact their teachers during this time.  If there are any questions, please save 
them for after the Easter break. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 


